
 

November 14, 2013 

News from around the County! 
 

Let’s keep our local economy growing by shopping  

Sunflower County this Christmas Season!  

 

Indianola County Club  

801 Westside Avenue * (662)887-2175 

 

November 14, 10 am to 7 pm 

Happy Hour 5 to 7 / Bloody Mary Bar 10 am to noon / Restaurant open to all! 

Open to the Public 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=402368563224654&set=a.402333369894840.1073741825.402305629897614&type=1&source=11


RULEVILLE – Downtown Ruleville is the place to be this Sunday, November 17 as they celebrate their 

Christmas Open House from 1-4 p.m.   

 

 

 



 

Planters Bank announces 2013 Helping Hands Contest 

The 2013 Planters Bank Helping Hands contest will begin on November 1st. This contest 
is presented each year by Planters Bank, and the contest awards three deserving 
charities with $2,000 each. Charities can be nominated at any Planters Bank location 
during the month of November. 

“It is easy to nominate your favorite charity.” Randy Randall, COO of Planters Bank stated, 
“We have ballot boxes with entry forms at all of our offices. Charities must have 501c3 
status, and must be located in Bolivar, Humphreys, Leflore, Sunflower or Washington 
counties. We encourage everyone to stop by their local Planters Bank to enter their 
favorite charity. We have so many deserving charities in the Mississippi Delta, and this 
contest is one of our favorite things to do during the Christmas season.” 

From the charities nominated, each Planters Bank office will select one charity to be 
placed on the Planters Bank’s Facebook page on December 1st. Everyone can vote for 
their favorite charity by visiting the Facebook page or by sending an email to 
marketing@planters-bank.com. The three charities with the most votes will receive 
$2,000 each from Planters Bank. The winning charities will be announced on December 
20th. 

This is the third year for the Helping Hands contest at Planters Bank. In 2012, the winners 
were the Belzoni Animal Rescue Kennel, Good Samaritan Clinic in Greenville and the 
Sunflower County Freedom Project. 

For complete contest details, visit www.planters-bank.com or call Jamie Murrell at 662 
884-1476. 

 

mailto:marketing@planters-bank.com
http://www.planters-bank.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sunflower County Library System will sponsor an exhibit from the Smithsonian Institute entitled “The 

Way We Worked”.  The Exhibit will display 150 years of work in America.  The exhibit will arrive at the Henry 

M. Seymour Library November 16, 2013 and be open for the public to view until January 6, 2014.  They will 

also have exhibits of Sunflower County’s contribution to 150 years of work in America through oral histories, 

presentations, and displays.    

11/16/2013 - 1/6/2014 
The Way We Worked Smithsonian Exhibit 

Located on the Second floor at the Henry Seymour Library 
 

Contact: Jennifer Rose 887-2153 or Mary Ann Stone, Sunflower County Library System Director 

Office:  662-887-2153 or Email:  mastone@sunflower.lib.ms.us for more information.   

 

mailto:mastone@sunflower.lib.ms.us

